
6th October: INSET DAY-

children at home. 

16th-19th October:  

Parent meetings week 

20th October: Halloween 

Disco in the school hall 

6.00pm-7.30pm 

26th October: 

Open Afternoon 1.30pm  

onwards-all welcome. 

27th October:  

Coffee morning  Music  

Showcase concert at  

10.30am in the school 

hall. 

Break up for the half term 

holidays. 

6th November: Return to 

school 

10th November: 

PTFA Wine and Cheese  

evening 7.00pm at Lon-

gridge Cricket Club.  

ST.FRANCIS’ 

CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL     4th October 2017 

Dear families , friends and parishioners, 

 

We are delighted to invite you to two  

significant school events.  

 

We are having an ‘Open Afternoon’ in school 

on Thursday 26th October at 1.30pm onwards. 

Please do come along if you can. We would 

love to show you all of the wonderful things 

that are happening in and around school. You 

can join your child in class  and they can show 

you the wonderful things they have been 

learning! 

 

We are having a Coffee Morning Music  

Showcase’ in school on Friday 27th October. 

This starts at 10.30pm. 

The school band, choir, Glee club and soloists 

will be performing. We would love you to 

come and be a part of our celebration of    

musical talent. There will be no Golden Award    

Assembly on this day. 

 

Every Friday is ‘Golden Award Assembly’ and 

you are always warmly welcome to drop in 

from 9.05am-9.30am in the school hall.   

Working with other schools... 
 

We are part of three school clusters. We  

belong to a small school Catholic cluster, 

the Longridge cluster of schools and  

Our Lady’s cluster. 

Last Thursday, we went to Our Lady’s for our  

annual Year 7 Welcome Mass and we also 

met up with our friends from other small 

schools.  



 

PTFA Wine and Cheese Evening 

This school year, we are 

continuing to raise funds for 

an outdoors  

Amphitheatre.  
The children will all benefit from 

this and it will be used in a variety 

of ways to support all areas of the 

curriculum.  

Come along on 10th November at 

7.00pm for Wine, Gin, Beer and 

Cheese tasting. Tickets are  

available from the school office for £14 per adult. 

You can always email our fantastic PTFA directly and all are  

welcome to join: 
 
stfrancisptfa@gmail.com 

A huge thank you to everyone who   

donated a gift for the  Harvest  collection 

this year. Our children were amazing  

in the Harvest Celebration... 

You can find more pictures under 

‘Fundraising and Charity Work’ on our  

website homepage. 

 

Family Mass This Sunday at 10.30am 

Please come along to our ’Creation’ themed  Family Mass this 

Sunday. The children have a huge involvement and we are even 

singing our Community Song! It will be vibrant and lively but only 

with the help of your children! 

We desperately need helpers to serve tea and coffee in the 

school hall after Mass. Please contact Mrs Rossall if you can help 

us. Thank you! 

mailto:stfrancisptfa@gmail.com

